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Miss Young - What’s been happening this week….?

This week we have had lots of fun preparing for Easter, with Easter Stories being re-written, cake making,
Easter Bonnet Parades and the Easter Eggtravaganzas displays. I would like to thank you all for your
creative efforts in supporting your children with these at home and we hope you enjoyed making them
alongside you child. We had so many of you attend the parade which the children thoroughly enjoyed and
throughout Parents Evening we have been overrun with parents viewing the Eggs on show in the Nurture
Classroom. Every child who took part in the Easter activities has been given a 'chocolate surprise' for their
efforts. Please feel free to collect the eggs before we break for the school holidays at the end of the day
today.

It was great to see so many of you at Parents Evening, if you haven't managed to make an appointment
with your class teacher please write a note in your child's school planner and the teachers will do their
utmost to accommodate a before or after school appointment for you.

Earlier in the week we were able to get outside in the sunshine to do some of our learning and I do hope
that the glorious weather will return over the Easter break so that you can all get outside and enjoy some
family time.

I hope you have a lovely Easter break and we shall see you on our return Tuesday 18th April.

Miss Young

What’s coming up….?

Sunday, 16th April
Easter Sunday Service at St George’s Church, 11am

Tuesday, 18th April
School re-opens after the Easter holiday. Please note there are no clubs or mentoring the first week back.

Notices
The money has been counted and we raised an amazing £600 for Comic Relief. Well done everybody!


